
 

 

Pathway closure: Concord Thornhill Regional Park  
 
Effective until spring 2025 

The gravel pathway leading to the off-leash dog area at Concord Thornhill Regional Park (299 Racco Pkwy.) 
is fenced off and closed for the winter due to unsafe conditions. It will reopen in the spring of 2025 when 
improvements to the off-leash dog area are completed.  

A detour is in place for visitors to safely access the off-leash area.  
 

Detour map 

 
For more information, please visit the project updates webpage, or contact Mandy Wellsman, Project 
Manager, via email at mandy.wellsman@vaughan.ca. 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/community-projects/local-leash-dog-area-strategy/local-leash-dog-area-strategy-project-updates
mailto:mandy.wellsman@vaughan.ca

	Pathway closure: Concord Thornhill Regional Park
	Effective until spring 2025

